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Class Assembly 9.15-9.35 am 

Thursday 4th Oct Miss Rogers 2A 

Thursday 11th Oct Miss Cole 2B 

Mentions Assembly 3.00 pm 

Friday 5th Oct Classes 1A and 1B 

Friday 12th Oct Classes 3A and 3B 

Friday 19th Oct Classes 4A and 4B 

Class             Class Attendance 

Panthers 82.8% 

Penguins 95% 

Orca 

Falcon 

97.8% 

97.7% 

Zebras 97.6% 

Koalas 97% 

Elephants 94.8% 

Giraffes 99.3% 

Toucans 95.8% 

Puffins 97.1% 

Tigers 98.3% 

Pandas 91.1% 

(w/e 28/9/18)    94.9% Target = 96% or above 

Class             Star of the Week 

Panthers Louisa Beaumont 

Penguins Asal Assili 

Orca 

Falcon 

Kaden Nicholls 

Shanae Malcolm 

Zebras Paige Nicholls 

Koalas Dylan Grant-Frolich 

Elephants James Clough 

Giraffes Riley Lewtas 

Toucans Kara Williams 

Puffins Ria Webster 

Tigers Faith Bowie 

Pandas Indie Hagyard 

Remember- 
School dinners 
are free for KS1 
children but you 
can still choose 

at home. 

From January 2019 - Class Assemblies will be held at 10.10 am 

PARENTS EVENING 
Thursday 11th October 

 

Don’t forget to book a 
slot to discuss your child’s 

progress at Parents 
Evening this Thursday.  

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
 

Our Harvest Festival will take place on Thursday 25th October.   
 

KS1 and Upper Foundation - 2.00 pm 
KS2 - 2.45 pm. 

 

We are now accepting all donations of tins/packets of food for 
our Harvest Table? (Please donate fresh produce nearer the 

time). 
 

Fresh produce will be raffled in school at no cost and non-
perishable donations will be collected by St Catherine’s Food 

Bank, who provide meals to vulnerable residents and homeless 
people in Wakefield district. 

Thank you for your 
ongoing support. 

ASSESSMENT WEEK 
15TH-19TH OCTOBER 

Next week your child will 
be taking part in tasks, 

activities and tests so that 
we can monitor their 

progress.   

YEAR 6 ROBINWOOD RESIDENTIAL - 9TH TO 11TH JANUARY 2019 
 

There are still places available on the Robinwood Activity Centre residential 
at the Maes-y-Nant Wrexham Centre.  If you would like 
your child to take part in the visit, please return the 
permission slip with £20 deposit to your class teacher as 
soon as possible. 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 
Wednesday 24th October 

Letters for the Friends of Hendal Halloween Disco 
on Wednesday 24th October went out yesterday. 

KS1 - 4.15 to 5.00 pm 
KS2 - 5.10 to 6.00 pm 

Please return your ticket request to the  
School Office as soon as possible. 

UPPER FOUNDATION  ASSEMBLY 
Upper Foundation are holding  

their assembly on Thursday  
18th October at 9.15 am. 

School Garden Project - Thursday 11th October 
 

We still need volunteers for the “Tidy Up Day” in the 
School Garden tomorrow.  If you are able to volunteer 
please feel free to turn up after you have dropped 
your child/children off in the morning. 

IT’S A GIRL 

Congratulations to Jude 
Hamblett in 1B on the 
birth of his new baby 

sister Neive Esmé 
Hamblett born during the 

Summer Holidays 
weighing 8lb 3oz. 

Non-Uniform Day £1 
Friday 12th October  

Miss Alderson and Miss Ward are running the Yorkshire Marathon on 
Sunday.  Your child can pay £1 to support them in raising money for the Jane 
Tomlinson Appeal and the Spinal Injuries Charity by coming in non-uniform 

this Friday.  We would like to wish them “Good Luck”. 
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